
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

July 11, 2017 

Jeff Risden, Esq. 
General Counsel 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. 
851 Aviation Parkway 
Smyrna, TN 37167 
J eff.risden@adenus.com 

VIA E-MAIL and U.S. MAIL 

'' -, 
' f':; ; .- 5<D2aDeaderick Street, 4th Floor 

, 'Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

RE: In re: Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. ("TWSI'') For Approval Of 
Adjustment Of Its Rates And New Tariff, Docket No. 16-00139 

Dear Mr. Risden: 

In order to assist the Authority in its investigation of the above-captioned matter, it is requested that 
TWSI provide responses to the following: 

1. For each of the eight publications identified in the Statement of Publication filed on July 10, 
2017, provide a copy of the actual public notice of the hearing published therein on the date indicated in 
the Statement of Publication. 

2. Did TWSI provide public notice of the hearing to any customers by bill inserts or direct mail? If 
so, please identify all customers who received public notice by bill inserts or direct mail and provide a 
written copy of the actual public notice that was provided to such customers. 

Pursuant to TRA Rule 1220-1-1-.03( 4 ), submit either an electronic response along with an original and 
four (4) written copies or an original written response and thirteen (13) copies. Also, please note that the 
requisite number of written copies of all requested information must be provided to the Docket Manager 
and electronic responses, if filed, must be in .pdf format. 

It is requested that all information be provided no later than Friday, July 14, 2017, and that Docket No. 
16-00139 be referenced on the response. Should you have questions regarding the attached request, 
please contact Patsy Fulton at ( 615) 770-6887. 

Sincerely, 

Dld1~ 
David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 

Telephone 615.741.2904. Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359. Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tpuc 


